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From: Jack Patel 
Sent: Tuesday, 16 June 2020 2:33 PM
To: Adjudication
Subject: CEC Approved Retailer Scheme

Dear ACCC,  
 
I don’t think the Clean Energy Council’s Approved Solar Retailer Scheme should be reauthorized by the 
Australian Competition and Consumer Commission in its current form on account of how the past operation 
of the CEC Approved Retailer Scheme has… 
 
 Not been voluntary in practice. 
 Reduced competition which has been against the public interest. 
 Has resulted in the CEC acting to the detriment of solar installation companies that are not Approved Solar 
Retailer members. 
Thank you 
 

 

--  

 

 

Jack Patel 
Sales & Environmental Trading Manager 
 

 

 

  

 

 

https://arisesolar.com.au/ 
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